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I wish to extend my warm greetings to the 

Bisayan community for organizing the Bisaya 
Summer Picnic 2009 on July 11, 2009 in San Pedro, 
California. 

I commend your organization for a very informative and 
comprehensive website that continues to foster camaraderie among 

Bisayans in Southern California and provide a platform for undertaking 
socially relevant projects benefiting our country, such as your financial 
assistance to street children in Cebu City. 

 Mabuhay! 
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